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Welcome to the new Hamlin Public Library!

JOSEPH E. ROBACH  October 27, 2014

I recently joined the Hamlin community to help open its new public library on the Hamlin

Town Campus. I was pleased to help secure funding for this new, state of the art facility that

will help better serve the public and will be a true asset to the residents of Hamlin. 


